










• The Board will have two open positions with Dr. Ternes rotating off and Dr. Riley 

resigning. Dr. Zipple has applied and former Chair Babbage has encouraged another 

dentist, Jolene Zirnheld to apply. 

Next BOH meeting is July 3rd. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30. 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

Chairperson 


